
   CHIEFS BOARD REPORT APRIL 2017 
     INDIAN HILLS FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 
 
April 26, 2017 
 
1 Genesee Fire would like to be added to Auto Aid Agreement 
 
2) Jefferson County Commissioners have objected to JCECA phone rate increase 
and this could take up to a year to resolve and could drastically increase our 
dispatching fees for next year. (See attached)  
 
3) Jeffcom has terminated the executive director and IT Manager.  
 
4) District inspection fees schedule were reviewed, compared to other fire 
districts and updated are ready for approval (See attached) 
 
Calls for April 
3-Medicals, 3-Mva’s, 1-Smioke Check, 4-Cancel En route 
Total for April-11 
Total for Year- 94 
 
Respectfully Submitted  
Emery Carson 
Chief 


